

Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT)

Ref.: BDT/IEE/RME/DM/109

Geneva, 21 November 2011

Contact: C. Prado-Wagner, Regulatory and

Market Environment Division

Telephone: +41 22 730 6350/5709 Telefax: +41 22 730 5484/6210

E-mail: <u>tariffs@itu.int</u>

Subject: ITU Tariff Policies Survey 2011

To: National Regulatory Authorities of Members states of the Union

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are pleased to announce that the 10th annual Tariff Policies Survey of the Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT) of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) is now available for completion by your Organization on ITU's online "ICT Eye portal".

The completion of this survey will allow us to display accurate data for your country on the ICTeye portal: www.itu.int/itu-d/icteye.

The information gathered through this annual Tariff Policies Survey allows us to keep the tariff policies, and cost models information of national telecommunication/ICT services available on the ICT Eye up-to-date. We would like to take this opportunity to thank your Administration for its continued collaboration in this data collection process and for keeping us informed of the latest changes occurring in your country.

To ensure confidentiality and security, the online survey is password-protected. Should you have any questions or would like to request the password, please feel free to contact Ms. Carmen Prado-Wagner.

We kindly request that your Organization complete the questionnaire no later than **30 January 2012** at: www.itu.int/ITU-D/icteye/Login.aspx. The success of this exercise is dependent upon the cooperation of the Members.

Your prompt response would be much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

[Original signed]

Brahima Sanou Director

Copy: Contact Persons tariff Policies Survey